La Solana Painting Project

Painting Project Update

We are thrilled to report that the painting project is proceeding nicely
and is on schedule. The pre-paint prep work has been completed on
the Clubhouse, Mailroom and all seven Condo Buildings.

The painting crew has completed painting the Pool area fencing and the
Mailroom structure. The Clubhouse is near completion, but still
requires a few finishing touches. Today, Monday August 5, they will
begin painting Condo Building #1.

Empire, is doing a terrific job and is making the whole process as easy as
possible for all of us. Below are photos of the completed structures to
let you see the amazing change that is occurring at La Solana. Please
note the fountain, the large planting urns and benches in front of the
Clubhouse that have been painted to provide accents to the general
appearance.

The Information Board located in the Mailroom continues to inform everyone regarding the
location(s) where work is currently occurring.

Please call the office at 623-214-5532 with any questions. Thank you all for your cooperation
during this challenging yet very exciting time for La Solana.
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